

Dear Parents and Carers.

It has been a great last full week of term for the Ducks. It was wonderful to see so many of you to celebrate the children's inner divas at the Cherry Stars concert! We have also been discussing our moves to big school, playing an assortment of games, hearing about the Norland children's stay and play sessions and generally enjoying our last few days together.

The children have all continued to work really hard during all their phonics and maths sessions and we are thrilled at the progress they have made this year. We are so looking forward to hearing all about their future successes at big school, their new teachers are lucky to have them.

Thank you to you all as parents, grandparents, nannies and carers for all your kindness and support throughout the year. It has been such a pleasure having this special group of children. They have kept us laughing and learning and we will miss them all a great deal.

Next week, we would lay out grand plans for final flourishes of academic greatness, but the reality is lots of fun, games, and generally the chaos of the final few days of term as we round up countless drawings, play final games, tell any last stories and enjoy each other's company before our Graduation on Wednesday. We look forward to seeing you all there.

Have a wonderful weekend and see you all next week!

Miss Georgina and Miss Sarah